From: simon boxall ADPCMDI\( D_

Sent: 04 February 2023 19:42
To: Andrew Burrows <Andrew.Burrows@arun.gov.uk>; Neil Williamson <Neil.Williamson@arun.gov.uk>

Subject: The fox

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. You should take extra care when clicking
links or opening attachments - if you are unsure the content is safe contact the IT Helpdesk before clicking

or opening.

Hi Andy and Neil ,

I'have now cancelled all events at the fox out of planning allowance apart from two which | was not able to do and
had to honour | fully understand we are breaking planning and license laws. But remain defiant | am just trying to
make ends meet the pub is in major debt due to the energy crisis and 25 or so staff rely on this business to pay
mortgages and rent etc we just can’t live without the income we and would expect the council to back us not serve
us notices in these troubled times, our electric and gas bills for 7 days are £2120 and want to make this clear at the
hearing,music has been played here for years and considering we only get one person who has a major vendetta
against us complaining we find it very hard to understand how awkward this has become,please come back to me

with any comments you may wish to make ,kind regards Simon at the fox





